

The Arthur Terry School

Registered Office: Kittoe Road, Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands, B74 4RZ Tel: (0121) 323 2221

enquiry@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk www.arthurterry.bham.sch.uk

Interim Acting Joint Headteacher: Mr N C Bowater, BSc (Hons), PGCE Interim Acting Joint Headteacher: Mr P Carrick, BSc (Hons), QTS

Dear Parents/Carers,

National Autism Day - Wear a Blue Accessory

We are pleased to inform you that on Wednesday 2nd April, we will be recognising National Autism Day as part of our commitment to raising awareness and understanding of autism within our school community.

To mark this occasion, we invite all students to wear a blue accessory—such as a badge, socks, or a hair bobble—alongside their full school uniform. This small gesture will help us show support and solidarity for individuals with autism and their families.

Throughout the day, we will also be engaging students in activities and discussions to promote awareness and inclusivity.

Thank you for your support in helping us celebrate this important day. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school via enquiry@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk



Kind regards

The Arthur Terry School

The Arthur Terry Learning Partnership, a charitable company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales, company number 07730920.

Registered office: The Arthur Terry School, Kittoe Road, Four Oaks, Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands, B74 4RZ

CEO Richard Gill, NPQH, NLE, FRSA







